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Dear Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre, and Gunnison National Forests'

preliminary needs for change and scoping document. I have attached scoping comments that focus on climate

change and carbon sequestration on behalf of Western Environmental Law Center, Great Old Broads for

Wilderness, High Country Conservation Advocates, Sheep Mountain Alliance, Rocky Smith, Defenders of

Wildlife, Rocky Mountain Wild, and Conservation Colorado. Thank you again, and please contact me if you have

any questions. 

 

 

Shannon Laun

Staff Attorney

Western Environmental Law Center

1402 Third Ave. Suite 1022

Seattle, WA 98101

 

Ph: (206) 487-7225

laun@westernlaw.org

www.westernlaw.org

 


